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David A. Breninger, General Manager
Ed Tiedemann, General Counsel

July §, 2005

Mr. Takeshi Yamashita, Regional Engineer

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION
901 Market Street, Suite 350

San Mrancisco, CA 54103

Re:  FERC Project No. 2079-CA

Dear Mr. Yamashita:

This letter is being written to report an incident that occurred at Placer County Water Agency’s
Middle Fork Powerhouse which was discovered Thursday June 23, 2005. Damage to the
entrance gate was discovered Thursday afiemoon at about 1:20 p.m. by project operations
personnel. The previous time that our personnel entered the Middle Fork Powerhouse yard was
at 10:22 AM June 22, 2005, leaving the Powerhouse at 11:57 AM that same day. which would
pin-point the break-in to sometime between 11:57 AM on June 22 and 1:20 p.m. the following
day. The incident was reported to local Placer County Sheriff deputies who responded to the
scene, took a report of the incident, and dispatched a helicopter to survey the area to determine if
the people responsible for the damage were still in the area. No damage to any of the equipment
or facilities within the yard was found and our work crews have restored the entry gate to full
functionality.

If you have any questions, please call me at (530) 885-6917.
Sincerely.

PLACER COUNTY WATER AGENCY

Stephen J. Jones
Power System Manager
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cc:  David Breninger
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